
  

WYD PILGRIM PHOTO REQUIREMENTS 
Before proceeding to your individual pilgrim registration, please be sure to have a WYD photo that according to the 
following requirements. Please note that it will not be possible to complete your registration without this photo. 

 (inspired by http://www.cic.gc.ca/)  

1.  The photo must be taken against a plain white or light-coloured 
background with enough contrast between the background, facial 
features and clothing, so that the pilgrim’s features are clearly 
distinguishable against the background. 

 

WYD PILGRIM PHOTO EXAMPLE 

2.  The pilgrim must look straight at the camera.  The photo must show a 
full front view of the face and top of the shoulders squared to the camera 
(the image of the face and shoulders must be centered in the photo). The 
head must not be tilted to the side. (no profile shots, please) 

3.  The pilgrim’s face must take up a large portion of the photo  

(see WYD pilgrim Photo example for proportions) 

4.  Eyes must be open and clearly visible. 

5.  The pilgrim should be the only person in the photo (no group photos will be accepted) 

6.  The photos must show a full head without any head covering, unless it is worn for medical reasons. However, there 
should not be any shadows on the face and the full face must be clearly visible. Ex: No baseball caps, hats, tuques, 
etc.   

7.  The photo must be in color: clear, sharp and in focus and must represent natural skin tones. (no black and white photos 
will be accepted). The lighting must be uniform to avoid shadows across the face or shoulders, around the ears or in 
the background. 

8.  Prescription eyeglasses may be worn as long as the eyes are clearly visible and there is no reflection or glare on the 
eyeglasses. Sunglasses and tinted eyeglasses are unacceptable. 

9.  SAVE PHOTOS ACCORDING TO THE FOLLOWING CRITERIA : 

Name of the photo WYD GROUP CODE_FIRST NAME_LAST NAME_PHOTO.jpg 

ex. F1002E_JOSEPH_ST-JOHN_PHOTO.jpg 

Format Jpg, jpeg, png 

Maximum size of photo 400KB 

10.  Smiles are HIGHLY ENCOURAGED! 

 


